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ii,

1. Mr Langsdon 

2. Mr Muir 

1. I learnt earlier today that the attached submission had been 
inadvertently filed by my office when I cleared it on 12 January. I am sorry 
about this delay and would be grateful if you could ensure that the submission is 
now brought to Ministers' attention urgently. 

2. As the previous submission (copy at flag A) indicated, the possibility 
of an over-spend this year has been recognised for a while. Indeed, I understand 
that CBLA's formal cash ceiling had been reached before the submission below was 
put forward at the end of December. It was therefore necessary to authorise the 
officials concerned to make additional payments to the Authority in order to 
safeguard Ministers' objective of achieving self-sufficiency as soon as possible 
(the building work would otherwise have had to stop). 
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Mr James FA 
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With the Compliments of 

L.H. Peach 
Chief Executive 

NHS Management Board 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND SOCIAL SECURITY 

Alexander F'.emina House 

E3ephan: end Castle 

London, Sen. 
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